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Nareka Jacques

From: no-reply@centralsaanich.ca <no-reply@web-response.com>
Sent: Monday, September 30, 2024 2:38 PM
To: Municipal Hall
Subject: Mayor & Council email form submission from centralsaanich.ca

Submitted on Mon, 09/30/2024 - 2:37pm 

Submitted by: Anonymous 

Submitted values are: 

Subject 
Parking for Victoria Hindu Parishad 
 
Full Name 
Patricia Scheben 
 
Phone Number 

 
 
Address 
1974 Cultra Avenue 
Saanichton, BC. V8M 1L7 
 
Neighbourhood 
Saanichton 
 
Email 

 
 
Message 
I was out walking on our street today and stopped to speak with a gentleman at the Hindu Church and 
asked him why his request for a variance or something which was posted on his property was  
taken down. He told me that he wanted to be able to park on this side of our street when there was not 
enough parking on his Church Property, to accommodate the number of members who attended  
church service. Why is it that we allow and put up with cars being parked on our side of the street 
pushing into our hedge and leaving deep ruts there? What has happened to "Let's live and let live" as we 
are 'Citizens of the World" are we not? Think for a minute; be open minded; have a heart; be a 'Bigger 
Person' than those who relish at being "small minded'. Hoping you will give some thought to my email 
and that you might even be a good citizen and walk over and speak to this gentlemen. This is a wonderful 
community to live in, a wonderful community to bring up children, and just a wonderful place to exhibit 
tolerance. Do people object to all the cars and trucks parked on either side of the street due to the 
construction of the Building across the street in front of side of St. Mary's Church?  

 




